Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Comment Set C.119: Donna L. Evans
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Julie M. Halligan SEP 25 2006

EIR Project Manager

California Public Utilities Commission BY:

505 Van Ness Avenue  EAsessoocseccssoeeaeees

San Francisco, CA 94102

RE: SCE, CPUC, NFS proposed transmission lines through Leona Valley, specifically your
“Alternative 5” and any other “Alternative” that intrudes on Leona Valley.

Dear Ms. Halligan:

We moved to Leona Valley in 1989. Our main objective for moving here was the quict, openness,
serenity, friendly people, more room for our horses, clean air, no smog, fresh water, our cherry orchard and
much, much more.

Your intention to destroy our valley, pollute our air and water, devaluate our property value, endanger our
livestock, create a loss of income to over 20 productive cherry, apple and Asian pear farms, taking
property from long time residents, the potential of closing our school, subjecting all the residents and
livestock to increased EMF, noise and traffic; where does it stop. It is all totally unacceptable.

You can use existing corridors, go underground or simply propose a better plan. Go through the Ritter
Ranch project. Since there are no homes there yet, you won’t be displacing any residenis.

Your proposed transmission line project has the potential to dramatically threaten and interfere and/or
destroy the lifestyle, the animals, the wildlife on our private land, local business, our “rights” as citizens,
and the entire reason we moved to Leona Valley to live.

cc: The Honorable Mayor Michael Antonovich, Los Angeles Co. Board of Supervisors
The Honorable Howard (Buck) McKeon, U.S. Representative 25® District
The Honorable George Runner, State Senator
The Honorable Sharon Runner, State Assembly District 36
The Honorable Audra Strickland, State Assembly District 38
The Honorable Mayor Laurene West, City of Santa Clarita
Mr. John Boccio, CPUC, EIR Project Manager, Aspen Environmental Group
Marian Kadota, USDA Forest Service, NEPA Project Manager
Terry Kenney, Alternative 5 Committec Chair

Donna L. Evans

Robert A. Doremus
8845 Penhaven Lane
Leona Valley, CA 93551
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Antelope-Pardee 500-kV Transmission Project
APPENDIX 8. DRAFT EIR/EIS COMMENTS AND RESPONSES

Response to Comment C.119: Donna L. Evans

C.119-1 Thank you for your opinion regarding Alternative 5. The proposed Project and each of the
alternative routes would result in impacts to a number of issue areas which are discussed in the
Draft EIR/EIS.

C.119-2 A number of alternative routes were identified during the Scoping process to avoid the impacts of
SCE’s proposed Project. See General Response GR-4 regarding the alternatives identification
process for the Project.
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